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Large scale confined animal operations (farming) should not be allowed in the
Buffalo Watershed. This watershed is a very special gem that we in this state have,
and it is our duty to take care of it. Seems as though we don't have leaders that
are good examples of leadership toward responsible stewardship. We know what
the right thing to do is----stop all large scale hog farms in Buffalo now.

Perry Hayes
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